
From: Carl Malamud carl@media.org
Subject: Re: Georgia suit

Date: July 29, 2015 at 5:35 AM
To: Preston Miller accesshc247@gmail.com

Thanks! Much appreciated!

Carl

On Jul 28, 2015, at 11:41 PM, Preston Miller <accesshc247@gmail.com> wrote:

Carl, I just read about the Georgia suit against your website Public.Resource.org. The article I was reading 
prompted me to go to your website to inquire. I have to tell you...I absolutely love your website and what you are 
doing. What an absolutely amazing service you are providing. I hope and pray that you are successful in the suit.

Regards, 

-- 
Preston R. Miller, RN
President & CEO
Ph 209.918.8010
Fax 209.580.6003
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